
PORTKNOCKIE COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON MONDAY, 10th SEPTEMBER, 2018 

Present:   Gladys MacKenzie, Cathleen Harper, Bert Reid and Cllr. Theresa Coull 
and Cllr. Donald Gatt 

In the absence of the Chair the meeting was chaired by Gladys MacKenzie. 

1. Apologies 
Diane Anderson, Angela Mair, Alison and Cllr. Ron Shepherd. 
 

2. Minutes 
The minutes were proposed by Gladys MacKenzie and seconded by Cathleen 
Harper. 
 

3. Matters Arising 
No action been taken yet to move the bin at the playpark. 
 
The Facebook page is now up and running. 
 
The leading light to harbour still not repaired. 
 

4. Police Matters 
No Police in attendance and nothing to be reported. 
 

5. Xmas Lights 
Nothing to report. 
 

6. Matters for Elected Members 
Slater Crescent roundabout – residents have cut down trees and weeded 
roundabout with Moray Council taking everything away leaving area clear as 
to next steps to be taken. 
 
Blocked drain in Victoria Street reported by GM as overflowing, not cleared at 
same time as others in village. 
 
GM asked if 2 broken flower barrels and earth be uplifted by Moray Council,  
Cllr. Gatt asked to be informed when emptied of earth and ready for removal. 
 
Potholes around Square and Seafield Hall highlighted again. 
 
Coming up to 1 year since landslides asked position regarding this Cllrs. 
Stated that Investigation Report due end of September.   GM suggested that 
barriers be placed around area at bottom of Admiralty Street especially at 
nights getting darker. 
 

7. Correspondence 
Email sent to members on issue of caravanettes being parked overnight at end 
of Addison Street – committee present unsure as to how locked gates as 
suggested by Seafield Estates would work.    



 
8. Treasurer’s Report 

Bank Balance - £1,279.71 
 

9. AOCB 
Bert Reid advised that Harbour Advisory Meeting to be held in McBoyle Hall 
on 24th September at 6 pm and that a representative from PCC should attend 
as he will be representing Cullen Sea School. 

The meeting was closed at 7.50 pm. 

Next meeting will be held in the Snug at the McBoyle Hall on Monday, 8th  
October, 2018 at 7 pm. 


